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        Thursday 30th September 2021 

 

Year One Information 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Bags 

We are really finding it hard to fit all the childrens bags and coats on the their pegs! So this 

is a plea to ask you to reduce the amount of bags that the children bring into school on a 

daily basis containing their reading books and diary.  

Clothing 

Please ensure all items of clothing, especially PE are labelled clearly. We have already 

managed to collect a large amount of lost property that we cannot return as items are not 

named.  

Reading 

Thank you for taking the time to read at home with your child at home, we have been 

completing some key word assessments in school and will be sending home some key word 

flashcards for you to use at home alongside their reading books. The idea behind the 

flashcards is to learn them without the need to sound out.  

Thank you for your continued support,  

Year 1 Team  
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